
From: Kailyn Burke <kburke@ifa-fiv.org>
To: mahtabalizadeh@yahoo.com 
Cc: atam@ifa-fiv.org 
Sent: Friday, June 7, 2013 10:18 PM
Subject: International Istanbul Initiative on Ageing-Acceptance Letter

Dear Dr. Mahtab Alizadeh-Khoei,
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulations your abstract has been accepted for an oral presentation at the inaugural International Istanbul Initiative on Ageing!
 
Please see formal letter attached from IFA Secretary General, Dr. Jane Barratt and Turyak President, Mr. Mete Bora.
 
Please confirm the receipt of this email. If you haven’t already done so, you will have 30 days from today’s date to register and pay online.
Additionally, it would be much appreciated if you could send all required documentation as stated in the acceptance letter as soon as possible to recognize your contribution.
 
We look forward to meeting you in Istanbul. Thank you for your participation and congratulations.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Kailyn Burke
Project Officer
International Federation on Ageing
351 Christie Street
Toronto, ON, M6G 3C3  CANADA
Tel: +1 (416) 342-1655
Fax: +1 (416) 392-4157
 E-Mail : KBurke@ifa-fiv.org
IFA Web: www.ifa-fiv.org
Conference Web: www.ifa2012.org
 

